
HB 1227 -- Enterprise Zones

Sponsor:  Dixon

Current law allows improvements made to certain kinds of real
property within an enterprise zone to be exempt from ad valorem
taxes for up to 25 years, as long as certain requirements are
met.  This bill allows the City of Springfield to continue this
exemption until May 1, 2016.


